
Allen, Meredith
1/20/2011 10:22:36 AM
'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Greengate Supplemental - procedural question

Sean,

We actually need both of the supplements given the changes to the SICs in both REC decisions. The 
first supplement has the first amendment to the PPA, which includes the changes to the SICs from the 
March REC decision and this supplement will include the second amendment, which includes the 
changes to the SICs from the January REC decision.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 8:45 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Greengate Supplemental - procedural question

Meredith,

If today’s supplemental advice letter (3620-E-B) addresses the same issues as the 
prior supplement (3620-E-A), I think it probably makes sense to withdraw 
supplemental AL 3620-E-A. Thoughts?

Regards,

Sean

iirgy Division.Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission |.Tel (415)

http://www.cpuc.ca.gOv/r s
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Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.
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